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With the start of school it is a good reminder to have a discussion with your teenage 
drivers, and also to pay attention with your driving, don’t be a distracted driver.  We 
encourage all drivers to be extra alert for kids, to pull off to a safe spot to answer or txt 
on the phone and not to do that while driving.   

The information below gives a good link to a contract that parents and teen drivers can 
review and sign; it is a great starting point for having that discussion and expectations 
with your children. 

https://driving-tests.org/parent-teen-driving-contract/ 
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